Bepartment of Education

Region lil
DIVISION OF ANGELES CITY
Jesus Street, Pulungbulu, Angeles City

Tel. No.(045) 322-5722; 322-4702/Fax Nos. (045)887-6099 & e

email address: angeles.city@deped.gov.ph Divieien of (o

uuuuu

December 1, 2017

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. _L_MQ , 8. 2017

SCHOOL CHRISTMAS PARTY

To: Public Schools District Supervisors
Heads of Public Elementary and Secondary Schools

1. The yuletide season is a time of gift-giving and meriment when school children
as well as teachers look forward to the conduct of Christmas parties where love, joy.
peace and harmony are felt by everyone.

74 In this regard, please be informed that school Christmas party must be held not
earlier than December 21, 2017. Public Schools District Supervisors are requested to
monitor the schools’ compliance with this memorandum.

3. Dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.
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